Durham City Neighbourhood Planning Forum meeting
9.00-9.30 am, 30 January 2018, Miners’ Hall

1. Welcome and apologies

Present: John Ashby, Sue Childs, Roger Cornwell (Chair), Alan Doig, Ann Evans, Peter Jackson,
Matthew Phillips, Ros Ward.

Apologies: Pippa Bell, John Lowe, David Miller, Angela Tracy.
2. Notes of 23 January 2018
These were agreed.

3. Forum members to confirm or otherwise decisions of the Working Group as recorded in
the notes of its meeting on 23 January 2018

These were confirmed. For clarification it was re-affirmed that it would now not be possible to
produce a completed Durham City Neighbourhood Plan prior to the formation of the Durham City
Parish Council; instead, the intention is to complete at least two and hopefully more Theme
sections.

4. Any Other Business

There was no Any Other Business.

5. Date of next Forum meeting

Tuesday 6 February, 9.00 -9.30 am (or whenever the Forum meeting ends), Miners’ Hall. Sue C
will put out a notice to all public contacts.



